Groenlinks-PvdA submits motion on fuel oil
quality
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Two-minute debate Maritime

Just now, Habtamu de Hoop submitted two motions on behalf of GroenLinks-PvdA in the House of
Representatives during the Two Minute Maritime Debate.

The first motion is about the fuel quality of fuel oil. This motion urges the government to improve

regulation and enforcement around the quality of fuel oil. This should prevent undesirable
substances from entering the fuel.

The quality of marine fuels has long been a concern for the Royal Association of Netherlands
Shipowners (KVNR). Sea-going ships unfortunately regularly experience poor fuel quality at ports

where they bunker. This leads to problems with ship engines, risks for the crew and possibly
environmental damage.
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they bunker. This leads to problems with ship engines, risks for the crew and possibly
environmental damage.

Discharge standards

The second motion is about tightening international discharge standards, in general and
specifically in Dutch Natura 2000 areas.

The KVNR supports the international tightening of standards when necessary for the protection of
the environment. In this respect, it is essential that the need for tightening is well-founded and
practical. Moreover, tightening standards should take into account entrepreneurs who have

recently invested in technology that may become unusable due to the new standards.

Minister's response

In response to both motions, the minister indicated that work is already underway on these issues
and that the House will be further briefed on them shortly.

Therefore, Mr De Hoop chose to hold the motions for now. Therefore, there will be no vote on these
motions for now.
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Other related items...

Russian Mariners Still Indispensable for Dutch Fleet

Minister Barry Madlener (Infrastructure and Water Management) seems to understand the
consequences of a general ban on sailing with Russian captains and opts for a more...
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The Brussels Update: April

In this new episode of The Brussels Update one central question is posed: how do we
prepare seafarers for changes in the maritime sector?
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Port Fees the Adjusted Proposal

For some time now, potential port fees from America have grabbed the attention of
maritime shipping. On February 27, the first proposal for these port fees was published....
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